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Public Service Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. T. J. Martin

Vice President
Engineering and Construction

80 Park Place
Newark, New Jersey 07101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-354/80-02 and 50-355/80-02

This refers to your letter dated May 28, 1980 which supplemented your letter
dated April 28, 1980, in response to our letter dated March 24,1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

&,

Robert T. Carlson, Chief
Reactor Constructicn and
Engineering Support Branch

cc:
E. N. Schwalje, Manager - Quality Assurance, |

'

Engineering and Construction Department
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